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Mt. Pleasant Public Schools Beginning Strings
440 S. Bradley Road  ♪  Mt. Pleasant, Michigan  ♫  48858  ♪  56strings.weebly.com 










October 17, 2016
Dear Beginning Strings Families, 


Congratulations to all string members on an outstanding start to the school year!  Fifteen second-year students returned this fall and with the addition of five new students, the second-years are sounding terrific!  We’re also welcoming 25 first-year string members, and they are off to a great start.  I’m excited to see so many students learning a string instrument and look forward to full-sized orchestras in the years to come.  Please see the information below about important events

Concert Shirts
Our first concert is Tuesday, December 6th.  As with last year, students will be wearing their Elementary Strings shirts and black pants for all of our scheduled concerts.  If your son/daughter was in the orchestra last year, please have him/her try on the shirt.  A new one might be needed!  All beginning, and new string members, will need to purchase a shirt.  Please fill out and return the enclosed order form.  To ensure that shirts arrive prior to the concert, all order forms and money are due by Friday, November 4, 2016.


Fundraiser
The Instrumental Music Boosters (IMB) is currently assisting the band/orchestra with a fall fundraiser.  A detailed letter was send home the week of 10/10/16.  They are asking all musicians to sell three (3) discount cards or make a donation of $30.  The money raised directly supports the orchestra.  CMU Strings Specialists are paid from these funds, so your support is very important.  If you did not receive a copy of the fundraiser information, please let me know.  Thank you to those parents we have completed the form. 


Essential Elements for Strings Book 2

Congratulations to the second-year students on their completion of Essential Elements for Strings Book 1.  Beginning the week of 10/17/16 members will be transitioning to Essential Elements for Strings Book 2.  The book can be purchased online, at a local music store, or from Miss Ellenwood.  If you would like to purchase it from Miss Ellenwood, please send $8 with your string student.
Stay Informed
If you haven’t done so, please join 5/6 String via the Remind App.  Once you’ve downloaded the app, text 81010 with the message “@56string” or e-mail 56string@mail.remind.com.  Many important announcements and reminders are sent home via the Remind App.  The website www.56strings.weebly.com also contains forms and other information in the event that an additional copy is needed. 

Elementary String Shirt Order Form

Student Name: _________________________

Please fill out the sizing chart below.  Shirts can be made in adult or youth sizing.  If you would like a youth size, please write “youth” in the column of the desired size.  If you would like an adult size, please write “adult” in the column of the desired size.
Front of Shirt Reads: Mt. Pleasant Elementary Orchestra

Back of Shirt Reads: “It’s tough to wake up early, but someone has to be awesome.”
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                     Small              Medium            Large                 XL            XXL ($14)      XXXL ($15)
	T-Shirt ($12) 
	
	
	
	
	
	


Total Due for Shirt(s): __________ 

Grand Total Due: __________  

Enclosed is a check/cash for the above amount made payable to the “Instrumental Music Boosters.”

Parent Signature: _________________________
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